
Please vote yes  on SCR-17 -- support actual citizen Oregonians will have a seat at the table.

Environmental justice is a critical part of true, American ideals around freedom. Case in point, the current legal is view that 
corporations have a right as intellectual property to hide chemical formulas on projects like the drilling required to punch out the 
pipeline holes for the Jordan Cove pipeline. Guess how hard it will be for  Coos Bay to prove that the Jordan Cove pipeline 
construction caused permanent drinking water system failure? Impossible -- that's the purpose of those laws releasing the liability of 
these energy companies..

So, that's environmental laws are far more protective of rights of individuals, than they are a "liberal" "big government" nuisance, as 
portrayed by corporate mouth pieces. 

Please, don't let Oregon's individual freedoms get sold to the lowest bidder any longer.

Jenny Jones
North Bend, OR


